Message

From: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]

Sent: 2/28/2019 1:27:01 PM

To: John Gard [j.gard@fehrandpeers.com]

CC: Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]

Subject: IBEC: Century Boulevard Improvement project plans

Hi, John,

Can you send me over those Century Boulevard improvement project plans we discussed this morning? Having a little
trouble tracking them down and thought you might still have them handy.

Thanks,
Dennis
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